
 
 

 

          
 

CANNING DISTRICTS HOCKEY CLUB 
 

PLAYERS WANTED FOR 2018 SEASON 
Would you like to play a team sport well then look no further, Canning Districts 

Hockey Club ‘Canning Cougars’ has vacancies in their all their teams. Junior training 

is on Wednesday nights and will commence on Wednesday night 21st March at 

Ferndale Reserve from 5.30pm on our mini turf. There will be a Come and Try Day 

on our mini turf on Wednesday 21st March from 5.30pm, for anyone interested in 

having a go at hockey. All equipment will be supplied. 

The junior season commences on Saturday 5th May for J5/6 (U11) & J7/8 (U13) and 

Sunday 6th May for J9/10 (U15). All our teams are mixed. 

 

Our Hookin2Hockey Program for pre-primary to year 4’s commences on Wednesday 

9th May at Ferndale Reserve on our mini turf from 4.30-5.30pm. More information 

available on website www.canningdistrictshc.com.au/  

 

Anyone interested in playing for the Cougars this season, either juniors or seniors, 

should contact Elaine Foote, club president on 0417 954 414 or email 

secretary.canning@hotmail.com  
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